
From: Hamber Helen - QK 
Sent: 08 February 2015 11:46 
To: QK - Licensing 
Subject: Re: Greenes PH, Neasden Lane North 

 
Dear all 
 
CAD 1684/08FEB15 is a complaint about noise at Greenes PH, Neasden Lane North. The call 
came in at 0400 hrs. 
 
Caller states she called EHO but they finished at 0200 hrs. She believes the pub knows this and 
they turn the music up louder. 
 
Caller is ******A Neasden Lane North, NW10 07***************** 
 
FYI 
 
Many thanks 
 
Helen 
GPC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Helen Hamber PC 121QK 
x773105 
 
Grip & Pace Centre 
Partnership Desk & 
Northwick Park NPT 
Wembley Police Station 
603 Harrow Road 
HA0 2HH 
 
Tel: 101 

Facsimile: Helen.Hamber@met.police.uk 
Not protectively Marked 

 
 
 


